
 
 

 

 

 

PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 

 

NOTICE TO MARINERS No 31 of 2020 
 

Our Ref: TM/PYD/0001/20 

 

 

18 June 2020 

 

 

 

Cancel Notice to Mariners No 57 of 2019 regarding Interference to the Global 

Navigational Satellite Service (GNSS) 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies Mariners that the 

interference to the Global Navigational Satellite Service (GNSS) is not being 

encountered any longer. 

 

 

Therefore, Notice to Mariners No. 57 of 2019 is hereby CANCELLED. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


